Approved: 1-9-18

Holliston Board of Assessors
November 28, 2017
8:00 am Selectmen’s meeting room #105

The meeting of the Board of Assessors was called to order at 8:00 am. Present were John Cronin, Chair; Mary Greendale,
Vice-chair; Peter Barbieri, Clerk; Kathryn Peirce, Principal Assessor.

The Board acted on the following:

e Signed Weekly Payroll for 12/1/17
e Signed 2017 Commitment #6 for $45,679.63 and supporting documentation
e Signed 2016 Commitment 158 for $5.00 and supporting documentation

J. Cronin reported on the status of valuation approval still waiting for state approval. Selectmen’s motion on valuation
was continued until Friday morning. Approval will hopefully be done today.

Discussed and accepted use of personal services budget funds to supplement K. Peirce salary increase.

New growth is higher than last year, but it is likely at a peak due to residential the conclusion of several developments,
and a diminishing number of buildable properties.

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 am.
All'in favor 3-0

Respectfully submitted,

Peter Barbieri, Clerk
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